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The Scott Furni-

ture Company is un-1, dourbtedqy the pion-
'er Fminiture House
of the West. Arway
back in 1870ý the
foundation of the
present big business
was wefI and care-
fully laid. From a
humle and nmodest
beginning this b'usi-
ness took rocIt and
grew. Through the
baom days and after-
wards through the

'many lean y ea rt
which followed, this
furniture hoiuse kept
well in the foire-
gro0u n d.supplying

people of Winnipeg

and the West. Dur..
ing the history of the
business many extcn-
6 i V e improv'ements
were found neces-
sary, CUlrinating in
the erection Of the
present sulbstantial
and handsome seven
storY store, whjch is
Undoubtedly the big-
gest and best of its
kind in Canada. With
a handsomne plate
glass front, having a
frontage Of fifty-two
fe'et by one hundred
and twenty feet deep,
or over 42,000 square
feet Of floor space.

T hi e magnjficenk
show-rooms On the
various floors, as
shoNflP on the accon]-
panying illustration,
Onfly serve to give
one a faint idea of
thm Variety and ex-
cellence -of the good-,
and the magnificence

* of the display.
'his firmn is ini a

P,-Sition to SUpply
th.e needs of the
people omf the West
a! a slight advance
o\er the factory
price, for the reason
that they are buyers
and dealers in a large
way and, as a resuit,
their extensive con-
nection enables themi
to buy very closely.
The iSssUe a hand-
sonwr catalogue which
îvill be sent free ,p-

oil req,csi w'hicih
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